
PG Forestry Board Meeting 8/27/24

The FB met on 8/27/24 and discussed the NRCC student videos briefly and
then moved into the tree tour. The tree tour/recap is below;

● Tree Tour & More - Big picture: Chris leads the tour to see several
champion and unique trees (multiple stops). Carole will coordinate
with the Windgate HOA for a 45-60 minute stop to explore and
learn what the community has done to address stormwater issues
and to see the extensive tree planting within the community.

● Cindy is working on the ISA credits. She also has the questions
Kim used for the bus ride to continue the education programing to
maximize the credits.

● Prizes for a winner that answers the most questions on each bus
would be nice. Carole or Chris, do you have any giveaways?

● Registration: James will email the SCD office and ask for
assistance.

● Registration capacity: Dan will check with Chris on the number of
adults per van/bus.

● Advertising: ISA may send out, Alex and Kari will reach out to their
networks, send to Gary Allen

● Lunch: Alex is exploring a possible donation. Since Cody is no
longer on the FB we don't have a source to donate lunch.

● Flyer: Alex will review an old flyer and update it if possible. He may
reach out to Kari if assistance is needed.

● Fee: Two tiered fee, $30 for regular participant; $40 for participants
seeking ISA credit.

Our next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, September 17th at 2:00pm. I
will send a calendar invite with the Zoom link.



On a different note James Roberson will be resigning from the Forestry
Board on November 1st. The Schmidt Center has started to undergo
renovations which will take approximately two years to complete. This
project will require his attention so he am stepping away from some of the
boards he serves on.


